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Newsletter 

Preschool And York Road 
Nursery 

  

19th  - 23rd Feb Half Term 

Mon 26th Feb Inset Day                     
School Closed      
Yorkies Open  

  

Diary Dates 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our first week back was very busy. The    
children have visited the nursery garden en-
joying the climbing log and mud kitchen area. 
We have also made use of the Garden Room 
with its trampolines and bouncy balls.                             
A reminder to call the office if your child will 
not be attending the session due to sickness 
etc. 

 

 

 

Look out for any opportunities for your 

child to make writing marks shopping 

lists, postits, note books, old calendars, 

card to friends and family. Any marks 

are fine. Can they tell you what their 

writing means? 

Snail Sleepover 
 
Our 'not so' - Giant African Land 

Snails are ready to come for         

sleepovers!! 

If you would like to have the snails for 

a weekend please add your name to the 

sign up sheet. You will find it in the 

porch area at the main  entrance of the 

nursery. 

A fact and care sheet will be sent home 

with the snails - they have been very 

well behaved 

so far at 

nursery. 

 

 

 If you have any old maps, leaflets, train tickets at 

home, please bring them in. The 

children love to explore them, use 

them in their imaginative games. 

More opportunities for pre-

reading experiences.  Give them 

to Ruth or your child’s              

Key  teacher. Thank you! 

 
Message from the Headteacher: Please don't forget we 

have our food bank cupboard outside just by the 'library 

book drawers' out by the main door of the school. Please 

do use if you need (and donate if you can) so we are all 

helping each other. 

  

We have an increasing number 

of  families with financial     

difficulties due to our current 

economic climate. Please do 

contact me if you would like to 

meet and talk things through, 

we may be able to offer help & 

support, Diane Frainer.  

  

 

We would like to thank the parents that have  donat-

ed  warm clothes for the children including coats and 

jumpers. 

If you have any spare leggings or joggers for our age 

group children, these would be very much appreciated. 


